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Consideration to Approve



The City received 2 citizen interest forms for the open position on the Finance 

Committee. This is for a one (1) year term running from July 1, 2024 – June 30, 

2025

Candidate Jo Marie Kadrmas was selected by the Finance Committee which met 

on Friday, July 12.

Jo Marie Kadrmas has experience working with budgets and finance. She has 

served 4 years as a Commissioner on the Dickinson Parks and Rec. Department 

and currently serves as a VP of the Hope Christian Academy School Board.  

The Finance Committee recommends approval of this candidate to the 1 year 

term seat on the Finance Committee Board.  


